
From: Maria Montufar <Maria.montufar@performanceenergy.net>  
Sent: Friday, January 6, 2023 11:13 AM 
To: PUC-PUC <PUC@state.sd.us> 
Subject: [EXT] Docket HP22-001 
  
I am emailing in regard to Docket No. PU-22-391. Please see attached Letter of Support on behalf of the 
Summit Carbon Solutions project 
  
Best Regards,  
Performance Energy Services 
  
  
Sent from Mail for Windows 
 


